
Dear Resident of Stoke Lacy, 

Save the Dates. 

Stoke Lacy Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP) is nearing completion. This is the strongest tool 

that you will have to influence Herefordshire Council in determining the type of parish in which you 

want to live.  

The important formal 6 weeks consultation stage is approaching where further comments and 

guidance are required from parish residents in order to make this the best plan that it can be.  

As part of this process two Parish Consultation meetings have been organised for: 

- Wednesday 19th January – Drop in at any time between 7pm to 9pm in the Village Hall 
- Saturday 22nd January – Drop in at any time between 2pm to 4pm in the Village Hall 

 
The current plans, forged from residents’ comments, will be on display including supporting 
information such as maps and photographs. The NDP Steering Group and the Parish Council will be 
on hand to answer your questions.  
 
This will be your last chance to make comments which will form the basis of a review before the final 
NDP is referred to the parish in a referendum in a few months’ time. 
 
Other opportunities over the 6 weeks consultation will be available for you to make new comments 
or add to your previous comments. Other stakeholders including Herefordshire Council, the 
Environment Agency and local businesses will also have the opportunity to make their comments in 
the period 
 
More details will be provided in the New Year.  
 

In the meantime, please save these dates in your diary!! 
 
 

 


